
Calling all Veterans, Service 
members and GI Bill® students:

Have questions about your benefits?

Join us for the

GI Bill Town Hall

Thursday, December 8, 1–2 p.m. EST

The Information Technology and 
Engineering Building, Room 104

Get your benefits questions 
answered by VA

VA.gov/education

See you there!


